
NOTICE 
 

Everett Township Residents,  
 
Until further notice, the Everett Township Hall will not 

be open to the public due to Governor Whitmer’s “Stay 

Home Order”, EO 2020-21, issued Monday March 23, 

2020 in reference to COVID-19 . Our elected officials will 

continue working in order to perform necessary 

government activities. Other Township employees will 

only work if critically necessary, to help with these 

necessary government activities. 

 

You may contact Township Officials by phone at 231-689-1082.  

(Your messages will be responded to as allowed) 

 

You may also email the Everett Township Clerk, Pam Chaffee, at 

iampkc@hughes.net or call her at home at 231-689-5484. 

 

 

Posted 3/24/20  

pkchaffee 

 


